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14th December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

Honywood Ski trip February 2025 
 
We are excited to announce that we will be organising a Honywood Ski Trip 2025 to Dachstein West, Austria, 
in the February half term holiday departing on Friday 17th February, returning on Saturday 25th February 2025. 
 
There is no requirement for your child to be able to ski. All learners will be in Ski School irrespective of their 
ability, with learners being grouped according to their previous ski experience and ski ability.  
 
We have worked hard to negotiate the best possible price without compromising on the premium experience 
that we would like our learners to benefit from. The full price of the trip, including professional ski instruction, 
lift passes, ski and boot hire, full board accommodation, evening activities, food and all travel costs is £1705, 
with a small surcharge for snowboarders.  
 
The initial deposit is non-refundable should your child withdraw from the visit. We are bound by the travel 
companies’ terms and conditions and therefore, should your child withdraw at any time, any refunds will be in 
accordance with their terms and conditions, on a sliding scale along with any bank charges incurred.) 
 
The payment schedule is as follows:- 
 
Payment Date   Payment  
18th December 2023 £55 (non-refundable 1st deposit) 
1st January 2024 £150 (non-refundable 2nd deposit) 
1st February 2024  £200 (non-refundable 3rd deposit) 
1st March 2024  £200 
1st April 2024  £200 
1st May 2024  £200 
1st June 2024  £200 
1st July 2024  £200 
1st August 2024 £200  
1st September 2024  £100 (+ snowboarding surcharge where required) 
 
We have 48 places available on this trip and have offered a place to all learners that have expressed an interest 
in the trip, who have met a threshold for both attendance and conduct. Please note that places will be offered 
on a first come, first served basis, based on payment of the non-refundable deposit on ParentPay.  Once all 
places have been secured, this item will no longer be payable on ParentPay. 
 
Should you wish to contact me with any questions about the Ski Trip before you hand in a deposit please email 
me on dscott@honywoodschool.com. 
 
The School is covered by Zurich Insurance for all trips and visits. Details can be found through our website. 
Could I also please draw your attention to our payment guidance for trips and visits on our website: 
https://www.honywoodschool.com/enrichment    Should any family be experiencing financial difficulty, please 
contact Mrs Frogley on cfrogley@honywoodschool.com  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr D Scott, Associate Assistant Headteacher 
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